

NEW HORIZONS COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL THREE'S MARCH NEWSLETTER



FINE MOTOR: During the month of March your child will be working on their fine motor skills by cutting out shapes and painting on the easel with different art medians.

LANGUAGE: Language development will include memory recall with stories. During circle time we will encourage class participation with open-ended questions and story recall. The colors for the month are green, yellow and blue. The children will continue to review positional words. We will focus on the letters W, K, P, R, Z, D. As part of our language enrichment the students will be introduced to different musical instruments and the sounds they make.

MATHEMATICS: Students will be sorting by different attributes - size, color and shape. The class will work on recognizing the differences between - tall, taller, tallest, big, bigger and biggest. The shapes for the month are the Rhombus and Rectangle. We will continue reviewing our numbers 1-10, money and our phone numbers.

SOCIAL/SCIENCE: March is the perfect month to discuss windy weather. In our science units will introduce the Land of Dinosaurs. Our three's will being doing a special unit on Pets. Although we would love to have them share their pets we are unable to accommodate any live animals in our classrooms but we will be encouraging the students to bring in pictures of their pets.

He He He	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
Lions & Lambs – Windy Weather Letter W & K	2	3	4	5 Scholastic Book Orders Due	6 2015-16 Registration due
Zoo Animals Letter Z	9	10	11	12	13
Rhyming Over the Rainbow– Rhyming Words Letter R St. Patrick's Day	16	17 St. Pat's Day Celebration	18	19 Pizza Day Wear your green NH t-shirt	20
Pets Letter P	No dance	24 No gymnastics	25	26	27
Dinosaurs Letter D	30	31	4/1	4/2	4/3 School closed



TAX SEASON New Horizons Federal Tax I.D. # is 59-3327147

Statements will be done on a request only basis.

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2015-16 SCHOOL YEAR.

Registration deadline for all students already attending New Horizons is March 6th. Pre–K parents who are interested in Kindergarten at New Horizons should contact the office and get an Elementary Packet for the fall.



Parent contracts have been distributed to all in-house students. Please see your child's teacher if you have not received your contract. Placement will be guar-

anteed only for those students who have completed the parent contract and paid the non refundable registration fee by March 7th.

Voluntary Pre-K Vouchers: (For students who will turn 4 on or before September 1st, 2015).

VPK vouchers are due by Friday, April 10th, 2015.



April 8th Class Pictures

Class Pictures are a great way to remember your child's classmates, and we know you'll be sure to send your child with a special smile on. Unfortunately, we are unable to schedule re-takes, so it's important that your child attend on this designated day. Preschoolers whose schedule does not include the day of the photo session should switch a day of attendance that week so he or she can be included in the picture. Please look for the order forms to come home in the near future.



DRESS CODE FOR CLASS PICTURES:

This year we are requiring all students to wear their "Green New Horizons T-Shirt"!

Because this is a class picture we would like all our students to be in our New Horizons Green t-shirt. Those students not wearing the Green New Horizons t-shirt will be given a new shirt and parents accounts will be billed.

Please contact the office if you haven't received a NH t-shirt.



Summer Session

Summer Session for our Preschool students is just around the corner, and many of you are already making plans for activities for the summer.

Our 9-week program from June 8th-August 7th provides a summer filled with friends and fun.

Week 1 June 8th - June 12th

Week 2 June 15th – 19th

Week 3 June 22nd – 26th

Week 4 June 29th - July 2nd

Week 5 July 6th – 10th

Week 6 July 13th - 17th

Week 7 July 20th - 24th

Week 8 July 27th – 31st

Week 9 August 3rd - August 7th





August 10th – 21st School closed for maintenance & Teacher Planning



We will be sending home summer camp registration soon!!



